
Community Development Block Grant-Recovery Housing (CBDG-RHP) 
Collaboration: City of Jackson-Pathways Behavioral Health Services  

A Summary 
 
 

The Tennessee Department of Economic and Community Development (TNECD) in partnership 
with Tennessee Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services (TMHSAS) is 
offering funding for addiction recovery housing.  Applicants are required to be city or county 
governments, partnering with substance abuse recovery service providers.  Applications must 
range between $250,000 and $750,000, and serve adults with low, moderate incomes. Homeless 
served in the housing must be in recovery.   
 
This proposal is for the City of Jackson to partner with Pathways Behavioral Health Services to 
submit an application for three activities: 
 

1.  Renovate  three-bedroom 427 Preston Street-currently own by the City of Jackson and 
used by Pathways for recovery housing-estimated cost $25,000 
 

2. Renovate 4 bedroom 527 Berry Street-currently owned by the City of Jackson and used 
by Pathways for recovery housing-estimated cost $25,000 
 

3. Construct new recovery housing on lot owned by Community Redevelopment Agency 
(CRA) and deeded to the City-3-4 bedrooms-estimated cost $650,000-$700,000. 
Pathways is focusing on using either 367, 369, 381, or 376 Preston Street. All are owned 
by the CRA. Contingent on grant approval, the CRA will deed the chosen property to the 
City. 
 

The City will have a lease/operations agreement with Pathways for new buildings.  

Application will be released in January 2002, with the application due in March. 

Application requires a public hearing and City Council approving resolution for submittal. Public 
hearing can be held during the City Council meeting. 

 


